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Visit our Facebook page to see some of the 

things past and present Labour Party 

members have shared so far: 

https://www.facebook.com/Labour100/ or 

 

 

Labour Party HQ Minutes (1931) 

                      

Richard S Hill collection (1980s) 

NZ Labour Party archives – 
100 years on the left. 

Are you interested in depositing NZ 

Labour Party related materials in 

archives, libraries, museums or other 

repositories in your region? 

 

Not sure or overwhelmed? 

 

Come to a co-facilitated workshop with 
Dr Emma Kelly, Labour 100 Archivist and 
local archival/museum experts in your 
region to learn how to organise your 
photos, branch minutes, office-bearers 
papers, election material, posters, leaflets 
and notes so that they might be made 
available for future researchers and the  
general public. 

 

DATE: 10th & 11th February 2017 

10.30am – 1.30pm lunch provided 

VENUE: Greymouth History House 

Museum  

RSVP to emma.kelly@vuw.ac.nz 

or (04) 463 5193 

Labour 100 Project - a collaboration between 

the Labour History Project & New Zealand Labour 

Party 

Visit the Labour History Project website to access 

Labour 100 materials: http://www.lhp.org.nz/?cat=124 
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